
Forest Road PTO Meeting – LRC 

Meeting Notes 

February 19, 2019 – 7:00 p.m. 

 

 Reports 

o Principal’s Report 

 Ice Blast was enjoyed by the kids 

 Battle of the Books - FR 4th Grade team won this year! 

 Sock Hop had very positive feedback 

 Boosterthon purchases have been made the deliveries have started to come in 

 Parent/Teacher Conferences are optional and teachers will reach out on a per 

child basis 

o Treasurer’s Report 

 $8,500 spend 

 Classroom gifts 

 Birthday books 

 Dad/Daughter Dance 

 Boosterthon Update 

o Gym Improvements (Kris) 

 Volleyball set up/net – coming from Washington and are due for delivery this 

week 

 Royal blue padding to match school colors will be added 

 Rock Wall – scheduling a Spring Break installation.  There will be an 8’ section, 

followed by a monkey bar to get across, and then another 24’ section.  There 

will be a swing attachment and additional accessories for future use (hoops to 

grab, ball attachment, etc.) – spend was $19,278 

o Classroom Teacher Stipend 

 Homeroom teachers had a Jan 30th deadline and each ordered classroom 

equipment.  Examples are wobble chairs, stow & sit desk, surf portable lap 

desks, therapy balls, stem equipment, tinker toys, etc.  A picture will be included 

in the newsletter. 

 Talent Show 

o Jantoya not present at the meeting but volunteers are always needed.  Rehearsal is later 

this week and the talent show is the following week. 

 Committee Reports (Upcoming) 

o Ice Blast – Italian ice was well-received.  Kids liked it and it was a great way to avoid food 

allergies.  The Italian ice was FREE – donated by Jewel in Westchester 

o Sock Hop – Successful event with great turnout 

o Flying High – waiting on check/info.  193 students attended and there was $7 off for 

each registered student. 



o Run for 102 – only 50 people are registered and this is less than last year at this same 

time.  There may be some confusion because run is now combined with Run for the 

Roses.   

o Compass for Girls – March 3rd.  4th & 5th grade girls – Forest Road is hosting.  There is 

very low enrollment and it is at risk currently so we need to spread the word. 

o Dad/Daughter Dance – volunteers are needed – will do an email blast.  There are over 

100 attending.   

o Restaurant Night 

 Mattones – during the polar vortex but still had a good carry-out turnout.  $250 

profit. 

 Next Wed – Q BBQ, March – DiNico’s (they give back 50%), Working on Nothing 

Bundt Cakes, May 30th – Barrel House 

 Box Tops – ends mid-next week – must be postmarked by March 1st.  Our goal is 

3,500 box tops 

o Due to Snow Days/cold – the last day of school is pushed out by one day 

 June 4th = full day 

 June 5th = half day 

 

Submitted by Joanne Van Etten, PTO Secretary 


